THE UNIVERSITY OF CHICAGO PRESS

750 ELLIS AVENUE . CGHICAGO 37 «ILLEN OIS

February 2, 1950 /@/l’ . @//‘?:‘ wy

Dr. George Steindorff
11581 Cumpston Street
North Hollywood, California

Dear Dr. Steindorff:

Many thanks for returning the signed contracts. They
have been executed here, and I take pleasure in returning
to you one copy which you will wish to keep in vour own
files. We shall immediately proceed to make the remaining
arrangements. '

You will be pleased to know that your SHORT COPTIC GRAMMAR
has reached us. We shall start at once in our consideration
of the publishing possibilities.

Very sincerely yours,
Virginia Kracke

Editorial Department
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